
Aldbury Parish Council Filming Policy 

• Requests to film within the parish are considered on an individual basis as they come in. The 

Council’s approach is to neither discourage filming nor actively seek out opportunities. 

• A draft filming agreement has been agreed by the Parish Council and will be used as the 

basis for negotiations with filming companies. The fees will not be shared with the filming 

companies initially. 

• The Council has resolved to delegate authority to the Clerk to conclude agreements with the 

filming company or to end discussions if the fee offered by the company or the disruption 

likely to be caused is deemed unacceptable by the Clerk. The Council will support the 

decisions of the Clerk. 

• It is expected that the Clerk would consult with Councillors as available and appropriate. 

Ideally one or two Councillors would meet with the filming company along with the Clerk. 

• It is expected that the Clerk would consult with any local residents who might be considered 

likely to be seriously adversely affected by the filming 

• Resident feedback was sought as part of the 2022 Annual Assembly and this suggested that 

residents weren’t adverse to filming within the parish. The Council will continue to take into 

account feedback from residents as part of the process of keeping the policy under review. 


